
Water Users LLC. Is offering members of the Salem Public Water Authority, and Southwest Water Users 

Public Water Authority a more convenient way to pay your bill. 

 

You will receive a monthly bill just as you do now. On the 10th of each month, or next business day your 

bank will automatically transfer the amount due to Water Users LLC. 

 

All bills are mailed the last day of the month, allowing you adequate time to contact Water Users, if 

there are issues with your bill. If, at any time, you wish to stop the automatic transfer, simply contact a 

customer service representative at 501-315-2212 

 

Simply complete the authorization form, and attach a voided check to: 

Water Users LLC.  

620 Airlane Dr. 

Benton, Ar. 72015 

 

 

Name                                                                                   Account Number 

 

Home Address                                                            Telephone Number 

 

Signature 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                   (ATTACHED VOIDED CHECK) 


